
 

 

 

Warren Weekly Newsletter 

A message from our headteachers 

Our school vision 

We have been working behind the scenes as a staff team on 

our school vision. We believe that the community at Warren 

deserve the very best chance at life, and we want to provide 

those opportunities to all pupils, parents and carers, to fulfil 

individual potential. We have come up with a design to reflect 

this and wanted to share this with you.  

Our new school slogan that feeds into our school vision is: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We feel that our slogan portrays our high expectations for all 

pupils at Warren. We will share our new school vision 

statement with you next week. We hope that many of you 

can join us for our open coffee morning next Thursday, where 

you will be able to have a tour of school and look at the 

learning taking place in the classrooms too.  

We have also shared a Parent and Carer Code of Conduct 

today. We ask for all parents to adhere to this code when on 

the school site and when speaking with members of the 

Warren team. We will support you if you have any concerns 

or worries you have, but in return we ask for respect to all of 

our staff. If you are communicating via Class Dojo, we also ask 

for you to adhere to the code of conduct. Staff will respond to 

any messages between 8am-5pm.  

Thank you, 

Mrs Salam and Mr Middleton 

 

23rd September 2022 

Achievements this week! 

Well done to the following children who 

have been given a certificate in our Celebration Assembly 

today! 

 

Y1:  Jan for trying hard on his handwriting and sharing some 

great describing words in English & Oakley for amazing 

behaviour – he is always setting a fantastic example. 

Y2:  Theodore for being determined in every lesson & Dylan 

for excellent writing in Geography. 

Y3:  Mia for super handwriting and trying hard in lessons & 

Elijyah for a positive attitude to learning. 

Y4:  Poppy for showing great confidence and determination 

in all that she attempts & Phoebe for outstanding 

commitment to learning in all her subjects. 

Y5:  Keno for dedication to every aspect of his learning & 

Tymoteusz for showing ambition in his reading. 

Y6:  Ethan for always showing positive learning values across 

subjects and consistently challenging himself in Maths & Evie 

for always supporting others with their understanding and 

giving her all across lessons. 

The following children in Early Years also received a 

certificate today: 

F1:  Ezmai for settling into Early Years immediately & Harry 

for good listening at carpet times. 

F2:  Eldana for being a kind friend & Oliver for his enthusiasm 

in Phonics. 

Attendance 

Our attendance target this year for each  

child to reach is 97%.  It is important 

your child is coming to school every day to reach this target. 

Here is this week’s attendance: 
 

F2:  92% 

Y1:  97.8% 

Y2:  97.7% 

Y3:  97.1% 

Y4:  93.6% 

Y5:  93.9% 

Y6:  89.8% 

 

Well done to Year 1 who have the highest attendance this 

week!  

 



 

 

Warren Weekly Newsletter 

Key dates 

Date Event 

Thursday 29th Sept Macmillan coffee morning 

Friday 30th Sept RAF STEM coding day for Year 5 

and Year 6 

Monday 3rd October Individual and group photo day 

WB: 3rd October Parents evening – dates to be 

confirmed. 

 

We also wanted to say a huge thank you to all parents and 

carers who have completed our initial parent survey. We 

appreciate it is early in the term to ask you for feedback, but 

we also want to hear your views.  

As a result of the feedback we’ve received, we are aiming to 

open the school gates at 8.30am. Classroom doors will 

continue to open from 8.40am, but this will give any parents 

and carers the opportunity to stand in the playground to 

wait. Please ensure your child is supervised during this time if 

you are waiting for the classroom doors to open. At the end 

of the day, the gates will open at 3.10pm. We will complete 

another survey later on in the term to continually seek your 

feedback.  

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

 

We will be hosting the Macmillian Coffee Morning alongside 

our school open morning next Thursday. Please join us in the 

school hall from 8.50am onwards for tea, coffee and cake, 

and then for tours of the school. 

We are also going to be hosting a book swap on Thursday, 

where parents, carers and children will be able to take books 

from the swap, and then over the coming weeks, bring them 

back and swap them for another book to read, completely for 

free. 

We have been given books from Read On Nottingham to add 

to the book swap, so please have a look and find something 

new to read! 

 

Goose Fair lunch! 

 

 

 

On Friday 30th September, the annual Nottingham Goose 

Fair will be arriving in Nottingham at Forest Recreation 

Ground. To celebrate this historic Nottingham tradition, 

school dinner on Friday will be 

Hot dogs/veggie hot dogs 

Curly fries and corn on the cob 

Ring doughnut 

 

COVID19 Update 

When children and young people with symptoms should 

stay at home and when they can return to education 

Children and young people with mild symptoms such as a 

runny nose, sore throat, or slight cough, who are 

otherwise well, can continue to attend their education 

setting. 

Children and young people who are unwell and have a 

high temperature should stay at home and avoid contact 

with other people, where they can. They can go back to 

school, college or childcare, and resume normal activities 

when they no longer have a high temperature and they 

are well enough to attend. 

Children and young people aged 18 years and under who 

have a positive test result 

It is not recommended that children and young people are 

tested for COVID-19 unless directed to by a health 

professional. 

If a child or young person has a positive COVID-19 test 

result they should try to stay at home and avoid contact 

with other people for 3 days after the day they took the 

test, if they can. After 3 days, if they feel well and do not 

have a high temperature, the risk of passing the infection 

on to others is much lower. This is because children and 

young people tend to be infectious to other people for 

less time than adults. 

Children and young people who usually go to school, 

college or childcare and who live with someone who has a 

positive COVID-19 test result should continue to attend as 

normal. 



 

Warren Primary Academy 

 Parent Code of Conduct 

 

Behaviour expected of parents / carers and visitors: 

 To respect the caring ethos and values of the school 

 That both teachers and parents need to work together for the benefit of their 

children. 

 Approaching school staff for help to resolve an issue is done in an appropriate 

manner 

 All members of the school community are treated with respect using 

appropriate language and behaviour. 

 Adults should set a good example to children at all times, showing them how 

to get along with all members of the school and wider community 

 

Behaviour that will not be tolerated: 

 Disruptive behaviour which interferes or threatens to interfere with any of 

the schools normal operation or activities anywhere on the school premises. 

 Using loud or offensive language or displaying temper. 
 Threatening in any way, a member of staff, visitor, fellow parent/carer or 

child. 

 Damaging or destroying school property. 
 Sending abusive or threatening emails or text/voicemail/phone messages or 

other written communications (including social media and Class Dojo) to or 

about anyone within the school community. 
 Defamatory, offensive or derogatory comments regarding the school or any 

of the pupils/parents/staff/governors at the school on Facebook or other 

sites 

 The use of physical, verbal or written aggression towards another adult or 

child. This includes physical punishment of your own child on school 

premises. 
 Approaching someone else’s child or parents of the child in order to discuss 

or chastise them because of the actions of this child towards their own child.  

 Smoking on school premises.  
 Dogs being brought on to the school premises. (other than guide dogs) 

 

 

 

 



 

Other notices 

 

 


